
Garbage  rate  increase
proposed for N. Shore
Tahoe Truckee Sierra Disposal is proposing to raise rates by 1
percent starting July 1.

There will be a public hearing on the topic on June 11 at 9am
in the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors meeting room in
Placerville.

Currently residents pay $24.69 for one 32-gallon gallon or
$32.61 for two cans per month. The rate increase would have
those fees to go $24.94 and $32.94, respectively.
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